
July 15, 1998

ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES MEMORANDUM NO. 98-7

TO: Interim Senior Vice President and Interim Executive Vice Chancellor
Senior Vice President and Chancellor
Interim Senior Vice President and Chancellor
Interim Senior Vice President
Senior Vice President
Vice Presidents
Interim Chancellor
State Director for Vocational Education
University Administrators
Deans and Directors

FROM: Eugene S. Imai
Senior Vice President for Administration

SUBJECT: ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES

The passage of Act 115, SLH 1998 has eliminated the residency requirement for the hiring of
Administrative/Professional/Technical employees.  Administrative Procedure A9.500 is no longer
required and has been abolished.  You are reminded that residency is still required for civil service
employment.

If you have any questions, please contact Steve Yamada (email: steve@mail.pers.hawaii.edu)
at 956-7798.


